
Fermanagh & Omagh District Council 

Public Water Refill Station Case Study 

Project Contact: Emmett Brogan: recycling@fermanaghomagh.com 

Funded By: Fermanagh & Omagh District Council and Part funded by DAERA/ Keep Northern Ireland 

Beautiful. 

Project Summary: The rollout of 5 publically accessible Water Refill Stations. These will be located at 

key locations in high footfall areas within the Fermanagh and Omagh District. 

Aims/Objectives: To help reduce the use of Single Use Plastics by encouraging the use of reusable 

water bottles.  

In turn this will reduce or prevent litter and plastic pollution.  

Enhance the environmental management of the local area to reduce marine litter. 

Maintain and enhance the quality of public spaces to improve the health and wellbeing of our 

community. 

Cost savings: Undetermined as of yet 
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